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DALLAS--Issues such as the best approaches to patient care in burns and the
future of regional health care delivery in Texas will be the focus of a two-day
meeting on regional burn care at the Le Baron Hotel September 22 and 23. The meet-
ing, which is open to all personnel who work in burn care, is sponsored by the
Regional Burn Demonstration Program, Department of Surgery, The University of Texas

Health Science Center at Dallas. /

Monday's presentations will include "Emergency Care of the Burn Patient,"
Dr. Charles R. Baxter; "Acute Care of the Burn Patient," Dr. John L. Hunt; and
"Rehabilitation Today and Tomorrow," Dr. Phala A. Helm and Dr. Ron M. Sato, all
UTHSCD faculty members. Also, Betty O'Rourke, executive director of the Panhandle
Emergency Medical Services System, will speak on "Regionalized Burn Care: What it

Means to the Patient, the Hospital and the Professional."
Tuesday's program will be made up of workshops on reconstructive surgery,
rehabilitation procedures at Parkland Memorial Hospital, adult and pediatric burn

nursing and the future of regionalized health care delivery in Texas.

Baxter is director of the Regional Burn Demonstration Program. Mary D.

Gordon, R.N., M.S., is program director.
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